
Friday 29th April 2022 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: SO proud of everyone’s hard work!  

Fiery Feet… 

 

Showing 11… 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Maths: 
Next week we will be learning about 
the numbers 15, 16 and 17. We will 
be learning number bonds to these 

numbers, one more/less, halves, 
odd/even, representing them on a ten 

frame, using numicon etc. 
 

Phonics: 
We have been continuing to learn our 

Phase 3 sounds.  
You could play a game where you 
say a sound from their Sound Mat 
and see if your child can write it 

down (remembering how to spell the 
sound e.g. th) Can they then write a 

word that has it in?  
 

 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

Farm animals 
Next week we will be learning about 

different farm animals. Facts and 
features. We have heard lots of news 

from the children, of seeing baby 
lambs at farms and over the Easter 

holiday, which has been wonderful to 
hear! 

 

Geography 
To teach the children about 
their local area and simple 
maps, we are going on a 

local walk this afternoon to 
‘hunt’ for these key locations. 
The children will produce a 

simple map from this. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information:  
PE: This will still be on Tuesdays and Thursdays for Cherry. Wednesdays and Thursdays for Willow. 
Mrs Cook: I would like to introduce you to and welcome Mrs Cook to the Reception Team until 1st 
July. She is a Warwick University Trainee teacher, completing her final teaching placement with us. She 
will be mainly based in Cherry Class and we are sure she will be an asset to the team.  
Toast money: Please ensure you have sent toast money in for your child. Many thanks.  
Coats: With the changeable weather at the moment, we do recommend that you send your child in to 
school wearing a coat, even just a thin raincoat.  
Class assemblies: A reminder that Cherry class assembly will be on Friday 13th May at 9.05am 
and Willow’s will be on Friday 20th May at 9.05am.  

Enjoy your Bank Holiday weekend! 
 
 
 

 


